
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

10. DRAFT CHRISTCHURCH VISITOR STRATEGY 
 
 The Board decided that it would not make a submission on this strategy in view of its wide ranging 

nature, and overall metropolitan focus. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


